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Our monthly meetings are held
at

1875 Dublin Blvd. Colorado
Springs, CO

80918 , from 7 to 9 pm

At our last meeting we talked
about air layering  and
propagating. Steve showed us the
proper way to air layer our trees.
        Our next meeting will be on
July 25 at 7:00 p.m. We will be
discussing how to defoliate
deciduous trees. If you have any
trees that need to be worked on,
please bring them to the meeting.
        I am sorry I will not be at our
next meeting as I will be in
Arizona.


